
 

 
CFO leaves Addnode Group to take on new position 

 

July 17, 2019 – Today, Addnode Group announced that Helena Nathhorst has decided 

to leave as CFO for a new position outside Addnode Group 

 

"We thank Helena for her valuable contribution to Addnode Group's profitable growth and stable 

financial position and wish her every success in future assignments," says Johan Andersson, President 

and CEO of Addnode Group. 

 

Helena remains in her current role until January 2020 unless otherwise agreed. A process has been 

initiated to recruit her successor. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Johan Andersson, CEO and President, Addnode Group 

Tel: +46 (0) 70 420 58 31, e-mail: johan.andersson@addnodegroup.com 

 

About Addnode Group 
Addnode Group acquires, operates and develops entrepreneur-driven companies that supply software and 

digital services to markets in which the group have or can achieve a leading position. We are one of 

Europe’s leading suppliers of software and services for design, construction and product data information, 

and a leading supplier of document and case management systems to public sector clients in Sweden and 

Norway. 

We are 1 600 employees in Sweden, Germany, UK, Australia, Austria, Canada, Denmark, Finland, France, 

India, Japan, Netherlands, Norway, Serbia, Slovakia, South Africa and USA. Net sales in 2018 amounted to 

SEK 2 942 million. Addnode Group's Series B share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. For more information, 

please visit: www.addnodegroup.com 
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